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28th February 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: School Meal Price Increase 

We are writing to inform you that from Wednesday 20th April (after Easter), the cost of a school meal will increase to 

£2.47 across all Norse and Aspen catered sites.  This price increase has been carefully considered by the Trust and is 

in line with the current increase in costs. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to inform you we will be transitioning away from Norse to Aspen in the 

summer term. 

The process for booking and paying for meals will remain unchanged. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Scott 

Headteacher 
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